
Parents & Guardians 

Parking is always at a premium for Back to School Night. Please attempt to park on campus 
first. All parking spaces on campus including the parking in front, the student lot to the south 
and east and staff parking on the north side will be open for family parking.  Secondly, the 
dirt lot directly across the street from campus will also be open for parking. Spaces on 
campus and the dirt lot are highlighted in yellow below. Finally, if you must park on the street 
in the neighborhood, we have informed Sacramento Police Department of our event so they 
may add more patrols if possible. Please come early and you will have plenty of parking.
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